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From: Brian Burkhart

Sent: Friday, March 16, 2018 8:18 AM

To: Mitch Craig

Cc: Mark Ashness; Lynn Richardson

Subject: RE: The Legacy at Jordan Lake - Phase 5A-3: Stormwater Modification

Good morning Mitch. You are good on stormwater for this change.

Brian Burkhart, P.E.

Environmental Quality Director

Chatham County

919-545-7875 -

In keeping with the NC Public Records Law, e-mails, including attachments, may be released to others upon request for
inspection and copying.

From: Mitch Craig [mailto:mitch@CEGROUPINC.COM]

Sent: Tuesday, March 13, 2018 2:44 PM

To: Brian Burkhart <brian.burkhart@chathamnc.org>

Cc: Mark Ashness <mark@CEGROUPINC.COM>

Subject: RE: The Legacy at Jordan Lake - Phase 5A-3: Stormwater Medification

Brian,

| hope that you are doing well. We went in for Preliminary Plat public hearing last week and based on feedback we
received as well as issues we encountered in the field a few weeks ago, we had to revise our layout. We reduced the
length of the road, moved some lots around and in turn lost two lots from our original 17 {See attached PDF).

As a result, Lynn has asked that we get approval from all entities to move forward with/without a new resubmittal. Can
you please confirm that with these changes, our stormwater approval is still valid?

Thanks,
Mitch

MITCH CRAIG, PE
PRINCIPAL | PROJECT MANAGER

CE GROUP
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